
Environmental Awareness Subcommittee – 2021-2022 
 
 

Subcommittee Members: 
Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
Nick Fuhrman, College of Agricultural and Environmental Sciences  
Shannon Hostetter, College of Veterinary Medicine 
Amanda Rugenski, School of Ecology  
Anne Marie Zimeri, College of Public Health 

 
 
The Environmental Awareness Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on February 
25, 2022, at 9:30 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the January 20, 2022, meeting.  
 
The subcommittee approved the requests to include the following courses in the list of courses that 
fulfill the University-wide Environmental Awareness Requirement: 
 

o ANTH 2045, Introduction to Biological Anthropology1 
o ANTH 4085/6085, Conservation on a Changing Planet  
o ANTH(ECOL)(WILD) 4746/6746, Primate Conservation  
o BIOL 2104H, Organismal Biology (Honors) 

 
For Discussion: 
The subcommittee recommended the removal of the fulfillment of the environmental awareness 
requirement for courses satisfied through AP testing. A vote was called and was unanimously approved. 
This decision will go to the full University Curriculum Committee as an information item.  
 
The next meeting of the Environmental Awareness Subcommittee is scheduled for Tuesday, March 2022 
at 2:30 p.m. via Zoom.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:20 a.m.  
 
 

Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
Environmental Awareness Subcommittee 

  

                                                           
1 The voting record appears on the following page  



Proposal to include ANTH 2045, Introduction to Biological Anthropology in the list of courses the fulfill the 
University-wide Environmental Awareness requirement. All other courses were approved unanimously.  
 
 

 

Voted Yes: Voted No: 
Nick Fuhrman Shannon Hostetter 

Amanda Rugenski Rodney Mauricio 
Anne Marie Zimeri  


